The Brookhill

 Foundation
Waukesha, Wisconsin
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~
Recruiting Announcement

Mathematics Program Director

The Brookhill Foundation in Waukesha, Wisconsin has a new career opportunity for an experienced educator/administrator with a passion for improving the teaching and learning of mathematics.  The Foundation is looking for a mathematics education leader with the capacity to grow existing relationships and to nurture new ones with mathematics organizations and professionals across the United States and throughout Wisconsin.  
The responsibilities of the position are diverse and include advancing state and national initiatives  toward certification and licensing of Elementary Mathematics Specialists and Teacher Leaders, working with and overseeing grantees, working with Institutions of Higher Education and licensing authorities to improve pre-service teacher preparation and requirements, administering and growing the Wisconsin Statewide Mathematics Initiative (WSMI) and all the professional development resources created and delivered throughout Wisconsin with the potential that other states may adopt the WSMI model for professional development. 
Minimum Qualifications include:

Master’s Degree in Mathematics or Education, 5 or more years of teaching experience, administrative involvement with K-12 education, experience in program leadership, excellent oral and written communication skills.  Experience needs to reflect strategic and visionary thinking and strong interpersonal and relational skills.  
Start Date:  
No later than June, 2013 
Application Process:
To apply for the position, please send a cover letter, resume or vita, and a list of three references to:

Kathryn (Kathy) E. Stumpf


Executive Director


The Brookhill Foundation


N14 W23755 Stone Ridge Drive, Suite 250


Waukesha, WI  53188  

Inquiries:

Contact Kathy Stumpf at 262-347-2212 or by e-mail at brookhillks@sbcglobal.net
